
 
 
Public Notice 
 
Re: Water Shutoff on Bishop’s Road on June 23 
 
This is a notice with the intention to advise residents that we will be shutting off the water on 
Bishop’s Road from 9am – 4pm Wednesday June 24, 2020 due to installing new watermain. 
 
Dexter Construction apologizes for this inconvenience. If you have any concerns do not hesitate 
to get in contact with our Superintendent Dwayne Parsons at 709-699-9368. 
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